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Lily Lake Summerhaven Association Summer Meeting Minutes
August 19th, 2023
Financial report/summary -
- $775 better this year than last at this time
- Annual membership dues - number of paid members/households staying steady or slightly decreasing (55) for the past 2 years but, the amount collected is slightly higher, meaning those who are giving are donating more. Note: Total number of potential households is approximately 330 and email blast reaches 203 members
Neighborhood reports -
- concerns expressed about 7815 334th Ave and other properties that appear abandoned or not tended to (i.e., holes in roof, animals living inside or on property, etc)
- Overall quiet summer on the lake
- Police presence on the lake - no known presence on the lake (not checking licenses, adequate floatation devices, etc) but officers are seen sitting in their unmarked cars on the road near the police boat, sometimes for hours.
- Property values seem to be increasing - recent tax assessment letters indicate an increase of approximately 25% in our area
Lake Updates -
- Lake level very low this year with a slight increase last month
- Bi-monthly the water quality is tested and sent to the State by Board president

- Treatment has been working very well for Eurasian Milfoil. Curly leaf pond weed is another invasive species we need to be aware of.
- Idea: Introduction of a Rain Garden - group of native plants where water drains into the lake that absorb water, stabilize sediment and filter out pollutants (grants for this are available)

- Zebra mussels - keep an eye out especially when pulling piers out. Take a picture and send to Board President, Mike so he can document
- pH of lake is 8.3
Elections -
- Eileen Mullins re-elected as 2nd Vice President for a 2-year term
- Marc Skurski re-elected as Treasurer for a 2-year term
- Mike Adam re-elected as President for a 2-year term
Review of 2023 Events and thoughts for future -
- Reconsideration of having a boat parade around July 4th as participation has been low the past 2 years
- Movie nights at the Beach - one rained out, Mario Bros shown with approximately 30 people in attendance
- Lighting Contest December 16-17

- Membership Drive - discussed ideas to get more people involved and educating members what the Lily Lake Summerhaven Association does and why dues are important

- Have meetings outside (Beach, Monument) for visibility
- Purchase new sign, banner, pop-up tent
- New Lily Lake T-shirts
- Set up booth at events where people are out (e.g., Trick or Treating)
- Ice Cream Social
- Street Dance
- Aquanuts
In attendance -
Summerhaven Board/ Jennifer and Eli Potempa/ Mark Mullins/ Charlie and Nancy Keppel
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